
From: Rodriguez, Maria  
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 12:37 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Cookies Delivered to Mayor's Office 
 
Please be advised that, on June 30, 2014, Star Wars and other Lucasfilm character cookies from 
Manny’s Deli were delivered to Donna Long in the Office of the Mayor from the Raskin Family.  
Our office has accepted this gift on behalf of the City and placed them in the public area in 
Room 509. 

Please call me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you,  
 
-Maria  
 
 

Maria D. Rodriguez 
Administrative Assistant to the Chief of Staff  
  and Senior Advisor to the Mayor 
Office of Mayor Rahm Emanuel 
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